6 May 2020

FROM: James Elder

TO: Tully Rinckey PLLC
Daniel P. Meyer
(202) 640-2059 (fax)

Per your recent conversation with my office, this is your notification of the final

decision on your client, NN s r=view of his denial of access to
classified information, We will forward the formal copies of this letter to you and
your client as soon as we can, given the current situation around the country.

Please notify your client of this correspondence and that he will receive a copy of
the letter as soon as possible.

Eldon

James Elder
Senior Adjudications Officer

We have corrected your firm’s address to;

Tully Rinckey PLLC

Attn: Daniel P. Meyer

2001 L Street NW, Suite 902
Washington, D.C. 20036
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NATIONAL RECONNAISSANCE OFFICE

Mr. James Elder
P.O. Box 230134
‘Centreville, Virginia 20120

6 May 2020

Tully Rinckey PLLC

ttn: Daniel P. Meyar

2001 L. Street NW, Suite 902
Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Mr, Meyer;

This is in response to your letter dated 19 May 2017, on behalf
of your client, Mr. *, in which he requested a review
of the decision to deny him a security clearance. On 27 April 2020,
your client’s case was prasented to a senior security officer and,
based on the new informdtion provided relevant to the time the adverse
determination was made, the original disaporoval decision was
overturned.

Your ¢lient is eligible to be submitted for a security clearance;
however, eligibility does not mean access is automatically granted.
Your client must have company and government sponsorship to be
resubmitted, and the government may conduct additional security
processing. before making a new adjudicative decision. -

Your c¢lient is not required to indicate on subsequent Standard
Form (SF) 86 or Electronic Questionnaire for Investigations Processing
(e-Qip) forms that his access was revoked; however, he may want to be
prepared to address the situation during any future security
processing. .

Your client’s appeal process is complete and his case is closed,
This is the final correspondance you will receive from this office. If
your client deems it appropriate, he may share this letter with his
emplover.

Sincerely,

James Elder :
Senior Adjudications Officer
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